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Figure 1 – Kingdom Revised Concept Plan 

It is our view that the Preferred Development Concept to be presented to Development 

Services Committee on July 5, 2022 does not accurately reflect the ongoing discussions 

with staff as it relates to the Kingdom site and we would therefore recommend the following: 

 That DSC not endorse the Preferred Development Concept; 

 That DSC refer the Preferred Development Concept to staff, with direction to: 

o Review the inconsistencies between the proposed building heights and FSI; 

o More accurately reflect the discussions between Kingdom and staff, as it 

relates specifically to the Kingdom proposal; 

o That the Preferred Development Concept reflect building heights of up to 45 

storeys on the Phase 3 development portion of the Kingdom proposal; 

 That DSC direct staff and the consulting team to continue discussions with Kingdom 

in an attempt to resolve these matters, prior to moving ahead with further steps in the 

Markham Centre Secondary Plan process. 

Kingdom has continued to be patient and negotiate with City staff in good faith with regard to 

its proposed development and applications that date back to November 2019. They have 




